
Board member vacancies

The NC3Rs leads the development of science and 
technology that replaces, reduces or refines the use of 
animals in research and testing.  Its work is supported by 
the NC3Rs Board, a non-executive body which provides 
advice to the Chief Executive on strategy and monitors 
delivery against its mission and objectives. 

We are now recruiting for up to three members to join the 
Board from 1 January 2018.  

Applications are sought from talented, senior scientists 
based in leading research organisations and also from 
within the pharmaceutical and chemicals industries.   

Key dates

Application deadline 4pm, 24 July 2017

Interviews 29 September 2017

An application form and further information can be found 
at https://www.nc3rs.org.uk/board-member-vacancies


